
The German Academic Exchange Service (DAAD), 
Fulbright Germany, 

Austria‘s Agency for Education and Internationalisation (OeAD)  
and  

Fulbright Austria  
cordially invite you to a reception  

at the  
“Bourbon Vieux” 

on the  
occasion of the 2024 NAFSA conference.

We would be delighted to welcome you there!

InvitationInvitation

Wednesday, May 29th, 2024 �
from 6:00 to 8:00 pm 

501 Bourbon St, New Orleans, 
LA 70130, United States



900 Convention Center Blvd, New Orleans, LA 70130, USA

Bourbon Vieux, 501 Bourbon St, New Orleans, LA 70130, United States

                                                                                                                                   Walking distance 26 min.
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